
BEACH AND SHORE PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

David Barney 
1550 Penlynn Street 
Sebastian, FL 32958 

Dear Chainnan Flescher: 

March 15, 2021 

On behalf of the Indian River County Beach and Shore Preservation Advisory Committee, I am 
writing this letter to advise you of our support for the final draft of the 2019 Beach Preservation 
Plan (BPP). The document is expected to be presented for approval by the Board of County 
Commissioners (BCC) at an upcoming, regularly-scheduled meeting. 

The text has been carefully reviewed by our Committee members and we feel it is an excellent 
blueprint for protecting one of our County's most precious natural resources. In fact, at our meeting 
on March 15, 2021, the members voted unanimously (8-0) to accept the revised BPP and 
recommend it to the BCC for approval. 

Should you have any detailed questions regarding our thought process, please feel free to contact 
me directly at 772-913-2349 or daveconb@crmail.com. 

  D�J  


David Barney, Chairman 
Indian River County Beach and Shore Preservation Advisory Committee 

CC: 
Rich Szpyrka, Director of Public Works 
Eric Charest, Natural Resources Manager, Coastal Engineering Division 

1801 2th Street, Building A 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

(772) 226-1490
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